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Dr. Kevin Ache is a board-certified family medicine physician who 
practices out of Pinellas County.  He graduated from the Nova 
Southeastern University, Kiran C. Patel College of Osteopathic Medicine 
followed by a residency in Family Medicine at the University of 
Tennessee, Knoxville.  He currently serves as a Medical Director in Florida 
for Optum Home and Community.   
 
This segment of Optum Home and Community cares for complex home 
bound patients and works to keep them at home and out of facilities.  
The program covers Tampa, Orlando and Miami and is rapidly expanding 
throughout the State of Florida.  They currently have a cohort of over 
20K patients and are taking on more every day as they acquire new 
contracts.   
 
During his decade of caring for these complex patients, he has 
developed numerous protocols and models that help his team to provide 
the best care possible to this vulnerable population. 
 

He and Robyn Ache, his wife of 15 years, have two children, Rylan (13) 
and Emerson (10).  Robyn Ache, DO is a board-certified general surgeon 
in the practice of wound care. When he is not working, he enjoys 
coaching his son’s soccer team or watching his daughter at her 
horseback riding lessons.  They love spending weekends on the boat 
exploring the many small islands around Pinellas County or doing family 
projects around the house.   

Dr. Ache looks forward to his year serving as President of The Pinellas 
County Osteopathic Medical Society where he hopes to build on the solid 
foundation that has been laid by those who have served before him. 
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I am excited and honored to serve as the 67th president of the Pinellas County 

Osteopathic Medical Society. 

I wish to thank the PCOMS Executive Committee and Board of Governors for the 

confidence they have placed in me by electing me to serve as your president. 

With their leadership we have accomplished much, and with their continued 

support and guidance I look forward to serving our membership, our patients, 

and our community in the coming year. 

I also wish to recognize Dr Stacy Chase for her service and leadership of the 

PCOMS and congratulate Dr. Chase on her recognition as the PCOMS “Physician 

of the Year”. 

We have been blessed to have had the continued support of our members and 

the community for 68 years and look forward to growing this continued support. 

Last year saw unprecedented growth in many areas such as our Scholarship Fund 

in support of medical students.  We had one of the most successful Golf 

Tournaments in the history of the PCOMS, as was the PCOMS Holiday Dinner and 

General Membership Meeting where we recognized physician leaders and our 

student scholarship recipients. This event, held in December at the Sheraton Sand 

Key Resort, was attended by over 100 colleagues, families, and friends. It was 

followed by the 36th Annual Osteopathic Winter Seminar providing AOA-1 A 

credits for over 355 physicians. We were also honored by a special guest - Teresa 

Hubka, DO, FAOOG, President of the AOA. Dr. Hubka brought her greetings from 

the AOA, and an update on AOA growth initiatives. 

The PCOMS will continue to build on what has been achieved over the past 68 

years - advocating and serving our members through collegial and academic 

gatherings:  our annual First Responders Recognition event, support of Medical 

Missions where students and faculty participate in patient care, and scholarship 

support for medical students, nursing, and other healthcare students. We will 

continue to expand our community health programs such as the annual “Back to 

School Fair" sponsored by Peaks of Health Metabolic Center, as well as 

community education initiatives and grant opportunities to patient-centered 

charities. 

We will continue to pursue and document our history, which to date has garnered 

significant information. These efforts continue through individual physician 

members who have recorded and reported their thoughts and memories. This will 

be a very important committee as we will codify the PCOMS 68-year history. 

We will continue to expand our membership, revisit and complete our Vision and 

Mission Project, and expand our CME initiative.  

These are exciting times for Osteopathic Medicine, yet challenging times for the 

medical profession. The PCOMS, as the 5th District of the FOMA and in 

partnership with the FOMA, will continue to be a voice on the local, state and 

national level to assure physicians experience the practice environment needed 

for the best patient care. 

Thank you, 

Kevin A. Ache, DO FACOFP 
President  

“We have been blessed to 

have had the continued 

support of our members 

and the community for 68 

years ...“ 
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I would like to begin by congratulating Kevin A. Ache, DO FACOFP, FAAHPM as 

the 67
th

 President of the Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society. Dr. Ache 

was administered the oath of office at the Annual Business Meeting/Holiday Party 

on December 6, 2024, by Dr. Michael Markou, President of the FOMA and past 

president of the PCOMS. 

Dr Ache gave an overview of his initiatives for the coming year. Dr. Ache brings a 

variety of business and professional experiences to his role as president, given his 

previous leadership positions. I refer you to Dr. Ache’s biography and president’s 

message published in this issue of the PCOMS News for more information about 

him and his initiatives as the president of the PCOMS.  

The PCOMS extends our appreciation and congratulations to Stacy Chase, DO, 

FACOFP, FAOGME for her two-year service to the PCOMS as president and her 

years of service as a member of the executive committee. Dr. Chase was also 

recognized by the PCOMS as the 2024 “Physician of the Year”. More on Dr Chase’s 

contributions to patient care and the profession are noted in this issue of the 

PCOMS News. 

I and other PCOMS trustees attended the FOMA Board meeting held in Orlando, 

FL recently. Our congratulations and thank you to Michael Markou, DO as he 

concluded his year as the FOMA president. We thank him for the excellent 

leadership he provided on behalf of the profession as president.  At the FOMA 

meeting the FOMA legislative team made us aware of an anticipated 2000 bills to 

be filed in Tallahassee for the upcoming legislative session. – representing issues 

from scope of practice, Restrictive Covenants, malpractice and patient care access. 

This will prove to be a very busy and challenging legislative session – but they 

always are! We are fortunate to be the designated 5
th

 District of the FOMA –the 

FOMA has an excellent and very involved legislative team representing 

Osteopathic Medicine and physicians in Florida. We will keep you informed as the 

year progresses.  

The FOMA continue to be well represented at the AOA level with Richard Thacker, 

DO, MACOI being nominated as the President Elect of the AOA for 2026. In the 

past 8 years Florida will have had three Florida physicians serve as AOA President: 

Ronald Burns, DO, Joseph Giamo, DO and Richard Thacker, DO.  Dr. Philp Shettle 

of the PCOMS served as the 109
th

 president of the AOA in 2006.  We appreciate all 

physicians who serve in leadership roles for the profession, however, a special 

recognition for those specifically serving on the AOA Board of Trustees – it is a 10 

to 12 year very demanding commitment of time. 

 
Unfortunately, as noted in this issue of the PCOMS News we are recognizing the 

passing of three colleagues - Paul Kudelko, DO, MACOI, FACC, Karen Kritsky, DO 

and George Bondar DO, MPH 

All of whom have provided lasting influence on patients, residents, students 

colleagues and the profession. We were blessed to have them as colleagues and 

offer our prayers and sympathies to their family. 

 
Fraternally, 
Anthony N. Ottaviani, DO, MPH, MACOI, FCCP 
Executive Director 
Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society 

“The PCOMS extends our 

appreciation and 

congratulations to Stacy 

Chase, DO, FACOFP, 

FAOGME for her two-year 

service…” 
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